
NIC MVPC Monthly Meeting Minutes 

June 28th 2023 

In attendance were the following members: 

Allen Foley                                                                                                     

Mike Fret                                                                                                       

Bruce Hafner                                                                                                 

David Nordin                                                                                              

Richard Mix                                                                                                       

Vic Mejias                                                                                                      

Scott/Shelly Sargent 

Call To Order 

Meeting was called to order at 7:06 p.m.

Opening Remarks 

There went any opening remarks from the officers.  

Approval of Minutes 

The President asked to approve last month’s minutes and it was 

seconded.  

Treasurer’s Report 

The bank statement was read. The beginning balance was $1889.38 

with one check cleared of $299.52 for webb expenses and a $3.00 

service fee, leaving an ending balance of $1,586.86. As a note the club 

was waiting for a check from the Lombard Lilac Festival. Allen Foley had 

been in correspondence with Lombard and the check was coming. 



Old Business 

There was no old business. 

New Business 

The club talked about the upcoming parade in Warrenville to be held 

on the 3rd of July. David Nordin will verify the time and place and will let 

us know. We also have parades in Elmhurst and Wooddale on the 4th of 

July. We are also looking at a possible parade to be held in Rochelle 

with Chuck Roberts.  

Adjournment 

The meeting was called to end at 7:18 p.m. by Allen Foley and it was 

seconded. After the ending of the meeting there was a general 

discussion among the members on various vehicle topics. 


